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From the Office of the President: Fall 2021 commencement ceremonies

CLAYTON STATE FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

UNIVERSITY

Dear Laker Nation,

Commencement is once again upon us and I’'m sure that many of you are just as excited as the
graduates to celebrate this special event in their lives.

The Commencement Planning Committee is working to ensure that we provide our students with a
graduation ceremony that will honor the efforts that they have made over the past several years.

As in years past, the ceremonies will be held in the Athletics Center. The schedule of events are listed
below:

Thursday, December 2, at 4 p.m.

Friday, December 3, at 2 and 4 p.m.

Saturday, December 4,at 9a.m., 11 a.m. and 1 p.m.

| hope that | can rely on each of you to help make this event successful and memorable for our
graduates. After all, this is a culmination of both their hard work and your steadfast support.

Your health and well-being are my paramount concerns as we determine how faculty and staff will
participate in the festivities. Please know that our plans are focused on facilitating a safe environment
for interaction and participation. Details and additional information are forthcoming.

Thank you, as always, for your dedication and diligence in helping students reach this
significant point in their lives and the lives of their families. | look forward to seeing you at what will
be my first series of commencement ceremonies as a Clayton State University Laker.

Best wishes,

T. Ramon Stuart, Ph.D.
President

Clayton State University
2000 Clayton State Boulevard
Morrow, Georgia 30260
(678) 466-4300 — Office
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